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“KEY WEST WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2007” 
 

KEY WEST, Fla. – December 21, 2006 – Incoming President, Larry Bleil of the Conch Republic Offshore 
Powerboat Racing Association (CROPBRA) announced today that they are starting to plan for the 2007 
Key West World Championship race.  Super Boat International Productions (SBIP) once again will 
sanction the SBIP/APBA-UIM Offshore Key West World Championship race.    
 
Congratulation goes out to all the New 2006 Key West World Champions, BTM Marine; Panasonic Hard 
Rock Fountain; Lucas Oil King of Shaves; Pour It On; Extreme Vortec; Miccosukee Indiana Gaming; 
Team Extreme; Cintron; Predator; Sun Print Management; D & M Motorsports Lake Shore; and Crazy 
Chicken.  
 
“The 2006 Key West World Championship was a tremendous success, providing a major economic 
impact to the community following a slower than normal year”, said Larry Bleil, CROPBRA President.   
 
“All teams are welcome to race in the 2007 Key West World Championship.  A team qualifies by having 
raced in the 2006 Key West World Championship or by racing in any two (2) races with other powerboat 
organizations during the 2007 season”, said John Carbonell, SBIP President. 
 
The race week for the 2007 is November 4 – 11, with races on Wednesday, Friday and Sunday (November 
7th, 9th, and 11th).  The racecourse would go into the Key West Harbor and the prime viewing area is at the 
race village, Truman Annex.   
 
CROPBRA and SBIP would like to thank all racers and spectators for attending the 2006 event.   Many 
fans enjoyed themselves in our party town and have made plans and reservations for 2007.   
 
Larry Bleil, President welcomes all racers and fans to the 2007 race, for additional information please call 
Larry at 305-797-8705 
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